
 

Southcoates Primary Academy Newsletter 
Tuesday 19th December, 2023 

What a Wonderful Autumn Term! 

Well done to all of the children who have worked so hard throughout the autumn 
term. We’re incredibly proud of you for the effort that you have put into your 

learning since September. Well done, also, to all of the children who have taken 
home the class mascots for the weekend after demonstrating the Southcoates Values. 
Our mascots will enjoy spending the Christmas break with the children who earn the 

certificates this Friday.  

We hope that you have a wonderful break, ready to return to school on: 

Tuesday 9th January 2024. 

Thank You! 

Thank you to all members of our school community who helped us to raise money 
for Children in Need. In total, a fantastic £559 was raised. 

In addition to this, our Christmas Fair raised £860. Thank you to everyone that 
attended.  

A special mention must also go to the charity Ladled with                              
Love who have generously donated the juice for this year’s                             
Christmas parties. 

 

 

Recent Events 

Everyone has been taking part in really interesting 
activities this term. Y3/4 recently went on trips to 
Bempton Cliffs to learn about coastal erosion for 

their theme ‘The Lost Villages’, children from across 
the school have enjoyed curling sessions, some 

children attended the ‘Get Glowing’ event and our 
Early Years performed wonderfully for their Nativity at St Aidan’s Church. Our 

Culture Mag will be emailed out to all families at the end of the week - take a look 
to see what other activities the children have been enjoying across the autumn term. 



Times Tables Rockstars and Reading Plus 

Don’t forget to log into your Times Tables Rockstars and Reading 
Plus accounts over the festive break! Your Reading Plus sessions 
can count towards your three reads! If you have forgotten your 

login details, please speak to your class teacher.  

Dates for Your Diary 

Wednesday 20th December: Christmas Party Day. 

Thursday 21st December: Magic Carpet Theatre Company performances. 

Friday 22nd December: Southcoates Has Got Talent. 

Christmas Jumper Day.  

Last day of the term. 

Christmas Holiday. 

Tuesday 9th January 2024: Children return to school. 

Reception Stay and Read continues, weekly. 

Rackets Cubed continues, weekly. 

W.B. Monday 5th February: 

Tuesday 6th February: 

E-Safety Week. 

Safer Internet Day. 

Wednesday 7th February: STEM Exhibition (after school, for all families). 

Friday 9th February: Last day of the half term. 

Half Term Holiday. 

Monday 19th February: Return to school after the half term holiday. 

Wednesday 6th March and 
Thursday 7th March: 

Parents’ evenings. 

Friday 15th March: Red Nose Day. 

Thursday 21st March: Y3/4 Easter Performance at St. Aidan’s Church. 

Friday 22nd March: Gold Ticket Shop and Inspire Afternoon. 

Friday 22nd March:  Last day of the half term. 

Easter Holiday. 

Tuesday 9th April:  Return to school after the Easter holiday. 

The children can earn a gold ticket 
by making their own Christmas 

top by adding tinsel, baubles etc. 
to a normal jumper! 


